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TIMETABLE 

[1] On 3 October 2019, a Statement was issued on the draft timetable for the Annual Wage 
Review 2019-20 (2019-20 Review). 1 One submission regarding the draft timetable was 
received and published on the Fair Work Commission website.

[2] The Australian Council of Trade Unions did not propose any revisions to the draft 
timetable but suggested that it may be necessary or convenient to revisit the timetable in future, 
in the event that issues currently being considered in matter C2019/5259 are re-allocated to the 
Expert Panel for the 2019-20 Review.

[3] No submission was received seeking a change in the dates proposed in the draft 

timetable.

[4] The draft timetable, as published on 3 October 2019, is now confirmed. 
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https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/wage-reviews/2019-20/decisions/2019fwc6848.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/cases-decisions-orders/major-cases/review-certain-c14-rates-modern-awards
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/wage-reviews/2019-20/decisions/2019fwc6848.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/awards-agreements/minimum-wages-conditions/annual-wage-reviews/annual-wage-review-2019-20/timetable



